
Break the Rules Day!

Friday 17th May 2024

Hello Everyone,

We are super busy behind the scenes at FSS HQ planning the Cirque Du Solent
Summer Fayre but have one more event on the horizon before we get there!

BreakThe Rules Day
Break the rules day is simple, children can break as many of the following four rules
as they would like for one day and one day only!

Rule 1- Students must have neat and tidy hair, no colour or extravagant styles *Come
to school with crazy hair, the wilder and wackier the better!*

Rule 2- Students must not wear nail varnish or temporary tattoos or face glitter *add
nail varnish, glitter or temporary tattoos to your look for the day!*

Rule 3- Students must wear school shoes *wear your trainers or other closed toe shoes to school
for the day*

Rule 4- Students must wear school socks or tights *show your true colours with your socks or
tights, colourful, patterned, different lengths and styles, the more exciting the better!*

We ask that children make a donation of 50p for each rule they break, payable to
their class teacher during morning registration i.e. 1 rule broken =50p donation
2 rules broken = £1 donation etc.

Please make sure that all children are in normal school uniform (or PE kit if it is a PE
day) on this day, with some obvious rule breaking modifications- this is NOT a non
uniform day.

We cannot wait to see how the children break these rules for the day!

Thank you again for your continued support throughout this year,
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